
Stafford County, Virginia 
Public Works Director 

 
 

Stafford County, Virginia, with a population of 139,992 is located in the I-95 corridor, midway between 
Richmond and Washington, D.C., invites résumés and applications for the position of Public Works 
Director. The Director’s position provides committed professionals with appropriate skill sets the 
opportunity to manage in a fast-paced, high quality, service-oriented environment overseeing a wide range 
of diverse programs that impact the County’s environment, transportation and permitting systems. The 
Department of Public Works is responsible for and is committed to maintaining the County’s physical 
infrastructure and providing quality services to the citizens of Stafford County. The Department operates 
with six (6) division programs which cover a wide variety of areas of operation including: the Building, 
Community Development Services Center, Environmental, Public Construction, Securities and 
Transportation Divisions. The adopted budget for the Department for FY 2018 is $4.85 million and the 
Department operates with 44 full-time employees. 
 
Successful candidates must possess a bachelor’s degree in civil engineering, urban planning, architecture 
or related fields and a significant experience in code enforcement and administration, public administration, 
building and development trades and environmental programs is required. Certification as a Professional 
Engineer in accordance with Virginia standards is a plus. Past experience in successfully managing a 
diverse range of operational functions similar to those contained within Stafford County’s current 
department is a strong consideration. Direct technical experience in the areas above is also an important 
factor. Qualified candidates must have dynamic leadership skills and a passion for development and 
maintenance of high quality customer service oriented programs, while possessing the ability to convey a 
clear vision and direction that builds on the current quality of Department staff.  
 
The salary for the position is negotiable based on the successful candidate’s qualifications and experience. 
Benefits include, but are not limited to, participation in the Virginia Retirement System, vacation and sick 
leave, group life insurance, medical and dental insurance, professional dues and conference expenses. 
Please note that the top candidate will be required to take a pre-employment psychological assessment.  
 
Qualified candidates should submit their cover letter and resume online by visiting our website at 
https://springsted-waters.recruitmenthome.com/postings/1641. The application deadline for the position is 
December 11, 2017. Following this date, applications will be screened against criteria outlined in this 
brochure. The County will then review recommended candidates who most closely meet the established 
criteria. For more information, please contact Anne Lewis at richmond@springsted.com or 804-726-
9748.  

The County of Stafford is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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